
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE March 21, 2023 

FROM: Thad Chambers 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval of the purchase of striping and rumble strips from 
Roadrunner Traffic Supply, Inc. in the amount $23,853 for placement throughout 
the town to enhance driving safety; and to authorize the Town Administrator to 
expend budgeted funds on behalf of the Town. 

SUMMARY: 

This item will complete most of the Ad Hoc Traffic Committee recommendations approved by Town 
Council. Purchase of the 3 radar signs at the entry points of town will be presented at a future council 
meeting if the bids exceed $15,000. 

The signs have already been ordered and created, but in discussions with the previous Town Engineer 
it became apparent that the striping and rumble strips need to be completed in conjunction with the new 
sign installation for safety reasons. The bid for this work exceeds the signature authority of the Town 
Administrator, so it is presented here for Town Council consideration.  

FISCAL INFORMATION: 

$23,853 from budgeted funds. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 

ATTACHMENTS:  

Price Quote 

 


